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House League
Coaches and
Updates

Message: Hello Roma Families,

Thank you to everyone who came out today to get your uniform. If you were not able
to pick it up today, you can do so at your first game or practice.

As of now we still have many teams without a coach. At this time we ask that
parents volunteer to coach the teams on a rotating basis until a coach can be
put in place.

If you are interested in coaching your child's team permanently, there is a discount of
$40 for U4 and $50 for U6 and up.

The following teams are still in need of a coach:
U4-1, U4-2, U4-3, U4-5, U4-6

U6-4, U6-5, U6-8

us8-1, U8-3, U8-4, U8-5, U8-6, U8-7, U8-8
U10/12-3, U10/12-4, U10/12-5, U10/12-6

Please remember your child's team number and the field they play on. Team
numbers and schedules can be found by logging into your Power Up Sports
account. There is a map posted at the Club to help find your way and we will have
people there to help as well.

While we are planning for a smooth entry, we understand that many families are not
familiar with the club and will have many questions and we will do our best to assist in
any way.

Attached is a House League Guide. Please read this through before your first game, it
will be very helpful.

Please review the Return To Play Guide prior to attending. It is posted on the Club
Roma website https://romasoccer.com/return-to-play-sccrs .

We understand that this is not a typical year and it has posed more challenges than
usual and we thank you for your patience and understanding as we navigate this
together.

Thank you all so much for supporting Club Roma! We appreciate all our parents and all
our players!
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